From: James Pruett

To: Melanie Hadden
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Harbor Parking
Date: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 2:42:36 PM

For the record

James B. Pruett, JD, CAPT (USCG (Ret.))

General Manager|San Mateo County Harbor District
504 Avenue Alhambra, Suite 200

P.O. Box 1449, El Granada, Ca 94019

C- 650-822-4144|D- 650-583-4400

* My working day may not be your working day. Please don’t feel obligated to respond to my emails outside of your
working hours.

From: Paul Shenkman <paul@paulshenkman.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 10:58 AM

To: Tom Mattusch <tmattusch@smharbor.com>; James Pruett <jpruett@smharbor.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Harbor Parking

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from paul@paulshenkman.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/L.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

** External Sender **

Sorry, I was unable to attend the meeting today as I received late notice. However, we would really like to make our
voices heard on this matter. We are very distressed and concerned about the loss of significant parking and the
impact on our business, our employees and our customers who come to the coast to visit and frequent many other
businesses.

We would very much like to work with you to partner on additional parking. We are available if you would like to
set up a meeting. Thank you Paul

Sent from my iPhone
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